
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
Please support HB 2601. Please stand for parental rights. Please protect our children 
from being harmed without the proper unbiased scientific studies or any liability to those 
that are making so much money from vaccinations. Please, please give us the right to 
decide. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Joy McGuire 
Tonganoxie, Ks 
 


